Dear Valued Sponsor:

The Hanover Barons continue to be a hockey team that is a proud member of the
Hanover & Grey/Bruce community; our long history and furthered success is an
attribute to the great community we have!

We are in the process of securing sponsorships for our upcoming 2024-25 season. We hope to make this
one of the most memorable seasons in Hanover’s History!

WOW, what an exciting time to be a member of the Hanover Barons sponsorship group, our proactive
approach for you is because of the feedback we’ve heard! With continued success of last year’s North
Conference Championship, we reached more fans than we have in decades! This is an attribute not only
of our organization, but our supporters as well. To keep your confidence in us as an organization. We
would like to continue to work together to better the. GREAT community of Hanover and Grey/Bruce
counties.

The Hanover Barons rely greatly on your support and the ability to provide sponsorship. We’re forever
grateful for what you have provided in the past, and we look forward to continuing our partnership. Some
minor changes from last year’s package. Hopefully to better suit some needs of sponsors that would like
to join, but also keep the best sponsors in the Pollock members of the Hanover Barons team! A couple
changes within the organization, but the same faces are here to aid finding a sponsorship plan that suits
your needs. We welcome the opportunity to correspond with you and encourage you to reach out to any
member of the Hanover Barons executive!

These members include:

Mike Meyers Rheo Machina
Brent Meyers Lorrie Pegelo
Kate Schnurr Jamie Schnurr
Lisa Lina Shay Chittick
Mike Fisher Pete Irwin

At this time introducing Scott Davidson Fleet & Commercial Sales Manager with Penninsula Ford in Owen
Sound as our new Sposorship Coordinator. Scott is taking over for Zach Leslie, both these gentlemen are
deeply rooted in the Junior Hockey Community. We want to thank Zach Publicly!

Scott Davidson
scottyd.67 @hotmail.com
Cell: 519-270-5170

Any support that you can provide is greatly appreciated. We look forward to hearing from you and we will
keep you updated regarding our upcoming season throughout the summer!

Sincerely,

oy

Mike Meyers
President, Hanover Barons



